
I chose to use my certificate of completion for attending a webinar related to 
implementing subitizing activities to build number sense within primary classrooms as a 
piece of evidence for this standard. The idea of teaching math has been something that 
I have struggled with grasping due to the fact that I am not strong at math myself. I have 
decided to explore resources and different workshops related to math in primary 
classrooms as a way to broaden my knowledge in this area. I recognized that math is 
an area in which I have to develop my knowledge and skills in, therefore as a 
professional I have decided to take it upon myself to work on improving in that area. 
Throughout the past year and a half I have had the opportunity to attend varies PLCs as 
well as conferences, which I believe are a great way to gain and develop knowledge in 
various areas which will be useful in my professional development. This is important for 
me personally and as a professional because I strongly believe that there is always 
room for improvement and knowledge to gain. Learning never ends and instead is a 
lifelong process.  
 


